
DECEMBER 2017 & JANUARY 2018
      UPDATE

Student Affairs is committed to engaging the KU 
community in services and programs that make learning 
possible. The information presented below highlights our 
work for December 2017 and January 2018. 

WATKINS HEALTH SERVICES
After sending a campus-wide email 
noting increased influenza 
activity on campus, WHS saw a 
140% increase in flu shots given the 
following week.

KU STUDENT HOUSING       
As a result of living in their 
on-campus community, 75% of 
residents feel they are able to 
identify resources that support 
their academic success.

KU RECREATION SERVICES
Ambler SRFC sold a total of 76 
personal training packages, an 
increase of more than 55% 
compared to this time last year.

COUNSELING & 
PSYCHOLOGICAL SERVICES
CAPS had a total of 219 psychiatric 
visits, an increase of more than 27% 
compared to this time last year.  

KU MEMORIAL UNION
During its fall 2017 inaugural 
semester, the SUA Tech and Games 
Committee had a total of 785 
people attend events ranging from 
video game tournaments to a 
weekend of app development.

LEGAL SERVICES FOR STUDENTS
LSS has scheduled 35 income tax 
workshops through April to assist 
students, an increase of more than 
20% from last year. 

STUDENT MONEY              
MANAGEMENT SERVICES
SMMS staff assisted a total of 29 
students in December, an increase 
of more than 93% from December 
2016. 

HILLTOP CHILD DEVELOPMENT 
CENTER
As a result of working at Hilltop, 
100% of KU student part-time aides 
feel they can collaborate effectively 
with workplace peers.

STUDENT CONDUCT & 
COMMUNITY STANDARDS
SCCS staff provided 6.5 hours of 
training to University Hearing 
Officers and University Hearing 
Panel members, an increase of more 
than 116% compared to this time 
last year.

SEXUAL ASSAULT PREVENTION 
& EDUCATION CENTER
A total of 101 students and staff 
completed Jayhawks Give A Flock 
training, an increase of more than 
106% from November 2017. 

 STUDENT INVOLVEMENT & 
LEADERSHIP CENTER
KU’s National Pan-Hellenic 
Council’s average fall 2017 GPA 
was 3.17, compared to 2.17 in fall 
2016. Similarly, the Multicultural 
Greek Council’s average fall 2017 
GPA was 2.97, compared to 2.93 in 
fall 2016.

UPCOMING EVENTS
•	 Feb. 21: SA Professional       

Development: The KU Suicide 
Prevention Project and Your Role 
in the Safety Net (Kansas Union 
Big XII Room 10:30 - 11:45 
a.m.)

•	 Feb. 28:  Lawrence Ross        
(Woodruff Auditorium, 5 p.m.)

•	 Mar. 3: Blueprints Leadership 
Conference (Kansas Union, 9 
a.m. - 2 p.m.)

AWARDS & 
RECOGNITION
Lance Watson (Student Conduct & 
Community Standards) was 
selected to serve as a Gehring 
Academy faculty member and 
Organizational Misconduct Track 
Coordinator by the Association for 
Student Conduct Administration. 

Jason Barth, Jordan Baxter, and 
Ross Wicklund (KU Recreation 
Services) were awarded the Mary 
Chappell Student Support 
Scholarship to attend the annual 
NIRSA Conference in March 2018.
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